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GREETINGS

I hope this email finds you well and gearing up for another holiday season. It has certainly been a busy fall, and aren't we blessed by the rainfall we just had? If you have been reading my emails, you know that all of our board of directors positions are up for re-election this year. Each board member has served this organization in good faith and dedication and wish to pass the duties and responsibilities on to someone else. 

Our slate of candidates is as follows: President - Lydia Holley; Vice President - Carl Kralich; Secretary - Sara George; Treasurer - Open. The positions of Historian, Newsletter Editor, Hospitality Chair, Membership Chair, and Public Relations will be filled by appointment of the president. If you are interested in any of these vacant positions, please let me know! You have to be a current member in good standing. For more information, please contact one of the officers or see our bylaws here.

UPCOMING EVENTS
· November 11: General meeting at the Chamber. Brenda Haire to speak.
· November 18: NO NUTZ & BOLTZ this month. Nutz & Boltz will resume in 2025.
· November 28: HAPPY THANKSGIVING!
· December 2: Board of Directors meeting via Zoom
· December 3: Formal announcement of new officers via email.
· December 9: Christmas Party at the Chamber! Bring a food dish or snack to share, a gift under $10, and a new or gently used book for a little free library.
· NO NUTZ & BOLTZ. Next one in 2025.
· December 25: MERRY CHRISTMAS!
AUTHOR ANNOUNCEMENT
Member and new author Tasha Gaines will hosting her first book launch at the Goodman-LeGrand Museum at 624 N. Broadway in Tyler on Saturday, November 9 from 3:30 to 5:00 pm. Her book, titled When the Dust Settles, is set against the backdrop of the close-knit town of Elomina in 1925, and explores themes of love, loss, resilience, friendship, and the enduring power of change. Be the first in line for your signed copy!

OCTOBER MEETING NOTES
On October 14, we had a great night of storytelling enjoyed by all as we shared spooky stories and anything that we wanted to share. It was at the Genecov Room at the Chamber of Commerce at 6:30. We had plenty of refreshments too. Here are some pictures of the event:
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